HARRIETT BALDWIN MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Mr Nick Phillips CEO The Almshouse Association Maidenhead Road Wokingham Berkshire RG40 5RU

HB42038

15 June 2020

Dear Mr Phillips

Further to your correspondence regarding government support for the Almshouse Association during the Covid-19 pandemic, I enclose a reply from Baroness Barran, Minister for Civil Society.

I do hope that the reply brings reassurance and trust that the information provided by the Minister is helpful.

Yours sincerely

Harriett Baldwin MP

Member of Parliament for West Worcestershire

A BalL: